
ACMM Update June 2013 

 

Good day everyone! Hope to see many of you this Sunday June 23 in Aulac for lunch and 

meeting at the Schnitzel Haus in Aulac NB at 12 noon. 

 

Just a few quick news items; updates & reminders 

 

CONGRATULATIONS HOLLY HENDERSON she graduates this weekend from high school! 

Look out world!! We know you will do great things Holly and we wish you all the best life has 

to offer! 

 

Congratulations to our new members (we received "official" word of their membership) Betty 

Weston; Cheryl MacLaggan; Jocelyne Poirier; Kathy Holloway; Pam Whitters; Lucy Pearl and 

Shirley Allain! 

 

If anyone is looking for an official Motor Maid uniform vest and shirt, there is a XL Nova Scotia 

official uniform vest and shirt available as Coleen is selling hers. You can contact her at 

bikergrammie@gmail.com (seeing as she lives in FLA she may need a new uniform but will 

keep wearing her Nova Scotia leather vest with pride!) 

 

Motor Maid news: Tricia DeToni has stepped down as Florida Co-District Director. In her role 

she helped to bridge the change of District Director from Tammy Jenkins to Pam Tiller. Florida 

will now be a one District Director setup. 

 

Things to think about: 

 Atlanticade Summerside PEI June 28-July 1. For those of us attending, we would like to 

arrange a meeting spot to get together if possible on Friday and Saturday. Please keep a 

watch on Facebook for updates 

 Peggy McNeil (our Cape Breton member) would love for those of us who are able to 

come for a weekend in July. She would hel;p search out accommodation options. I was 

wondering of anyone may be up for a ride to CB on the weekend of the 13-14 or 20-21? 

(maybe leaving late Friday afternoon) 

Have a great week ladies! 

--  

Denise Pelrine 

District Director 

Atlantic Canada Motor Maids 

 

(902) 455-0421 -- HOME 

(902) 456-6129 -- WORK 
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